
Courtesy visit by Ambassador SHIMAZAKI to 
Minister of Social Development H.E. Mr. Al-Mufleh 

 
On 28 January 2021, Mr. SHIMAZAKI Kaoru, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan paid a 
courtesy visit to H.E. Mr. Ayman Al-Mufleh, Minister of Social Development. 
Ambassador SHIMAZAKI discussed with H.E. Mr. Ayman Al-Mufleh on the social 
development policy in Jordan and Japan’s assistance in the field. H.E. Mr. Ayman Al-
Mufleh explained the current policy, especially support for the vulnerable people through 
National Aid Fund to Ambassador SHIMAZAKI and expressed his gratitude for Japan’s 
assistance, hoping to further strengthen the relationship of two countries. 
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